Memo

February 8, 2010

Ian Baillie Primary School

Beth McCarthy

     This week is shaping up to be a very busy one. 

· Feb 11 at 10:30 “So You Think You Can Dance” competition

· Feb 12 at 10:30 Choir is Singing at the Mount( do not need to wear choir clothes)
We will be walking, so dress warmly.

· Feb 12 at 12:30: Opening Ceremonies for the Olympics in the gym

Each class will be representing a country at the opening ceremonies. Each class will be asked to learn three facts about their country and share them at the ceremony.

Kindergarten Bell- Finland

Kindergarten Corcoran- Ireland

Grade one Comeau- Russia

Grade one MacIsaac- Canada

Grade two Hache- Germany

Grade two McCallum –United States 
Grade three Hill- Great Britain

Grade three Girouard-France

We are asking the children to wear certain colors on Friday, Feb 12  to represent the colors of the Olympic Rings. We hope to get a group photo at this time in the formation of the Olympic Rings.

Kindergarten- Yellow

Grade One- Red

Grade  Two Hache- Black

Grade Two McCallum-Blue

Grade Three – Green

Parents are welcome to come to these events if they wish to.

